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Good Morning Chace,

Hope you're having a great week. I was informed yesterday of the potential use of sandelin
lane as an emergency access road for the new cabin development of The Outpost. It is exciting
to see the new homes going in. Our entire neighborhood has been trying to preserve the low
traffic and quietness of Sandelin Lane. What can we do to preserve this knowing they are
planning on putting an access road through and it would likely increase the risk of traffic on
our little road. With all of the young kids that play in the area, I would encourage a way to
have this gate keyed or locked. Any thoughts?

Thank you,

Jim Beatty
425-829-7606

Office
425-452-0411
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